
 

9 November 2017 
 
 
 
RE: ICANN60 Farewell for Steve Crocker 
 
 
Mr. Houlin Zhao 
Secretary General ITU 
Geneva 
Switzerland 
 
 
 
Dear Houlin, 
 
 
On behalf of the ICANN Organization and the Board of Directors, thank you for attending the 
farewell event for Steve Crocker at ICANN60 in Abu Dhabi.  Your tribute to Steve was very well 
received, and I appreciate you taking the time to attend. Thank you for staying for a most 
enjoyable dinner, as well.  
 
As we discussed, our excellent working relationship is both positive and constructive as we 
move forward to face new challenges.  I look forward to continuing our dialogue at the IGF in 
Geneva in December.    
    
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 
 
 


